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Ambassador Juan León Alvarado began the meeting by thanking the delegations for entrusting him with chairing the Working Group for the 2004-2005 term.

1. Election of the vice chair of the Working Group 

The Working Group decided to defer its decision on the matter until its next meeting, to be held, if possible, on the afternoon of September 27.

2. Consideration of the proposed calendar of activities of the Working Group, presented by the Chair (GT/DADIN/doc.181/04)

After making comments and recommending changes of dates for certain activities of the Group, the delegations adopted this document, ad referendum of certain adjustments that might be necessary in course of the 2004–2005 term, given the Group‘s interest in proceeding with its work in the most efficient manner possible.

3. Information on the status of the Specific Fund to Support the Elaboration of the American Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples

The Executive Secretary of the Secretariat for the Summit Process, Dr. Irene Klinger, informed the Group that the balance in the Fund was US$17,302.50.  She added that letters of intention to donate additional sums had been received.

The Chair reminded the delegations of the importance of making financial contributions to the Fund, considering that appropriate participation by indigenous peoples in the process would increase the possibility of prompt conclusion of the Draft American Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples.
4. Other business
The Chair announced his interest in submitting a proposal to amend resolution CP/RES. 817 (1319/02), “Specific Fund to Support the Elaboration of the American Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples.”  His proposal would be to adapt the resolution to the present reality of the Working Group’s activities, mainly in terms of the selection of the members of the Selection Board and the length of their terms.
� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP13298E04�








